Welcome Back Stage 3
It has been so wonderful to see all of our wonderful Stage 3 students this week as they have returned to be with us at school. It has been fabulous to see you all face-to-face and reconnect with you all at last! 
Over the next few weeks, we all will be working closely with all of the students and focusing on their English and Mathematics learning and understanding. Students will also be engaged in some assessments to assist their teachers in identifying where we need to focus and take our students learning to. 
As we move forward, you may have concerns and questions you want to discuss. Please remember, your classroom teacher is your first point of contact. 
We thank you for your ongoing patience and support and can’t wait to see where the term will take us all on our learning journeys together.

Stage 3 Teachers.
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